
7627 Old Receiver Road 
Frederick 	MD 21702 

August 3, 1990 

Cal Schoonover 
604 S. Main St. 
Janesville 	WI 63545 

Dear Cal: 

I am replying to your recent letter rather than Harold oecause he 
is trying to catch up on things which didn't get done while he was in 
hospital. he is still weakened from all the procedues he underwent 
during his hospitalization, both here in Frederick and in Baltimore, 
and needs more rest. 

Congratulations on completing your book. 	I am sure you are glad 
that the writing and preparation are over. That is a major accomplish-
ment on your part. 

On the material you have received from the Archives, Harold would 
appreciate receiving the Oswald's Mexico City trip report. That is the 
only one on your list that he either does not have or is interested in 
obtaining. Thank you for the offer. 

We will be happy to see you and your mother for a visit. It would 
be well to check in advance to make sure that he will be able to see you. 
We are relying on a day at a time rather than making plans over a longer 
period. 

Thank you in advance for the copy of your book which you will be 
sending him. He will appreciate the gift. 

Please give your mother my regards and tell her that I will be glad 
to see her again. 

Best wishes 

Lillian Ueisberg 


